
ACWW Report for the Triennial Conference 
Northamptonshire County Federation of Women’s Institutes has approximately 3600 members in 124 individual branches, known as WIs. Members are most supportive and interested in ACWW, with most WIs donating annually to Pennies for Friendship. These funds may be raised by a special event for ACWW, or by regular donations.
Since the last report, the Federation has completed a project to supply rainwater harvesting equipment in Sri Lanka and is presently raising funds for a farming project in Cameroon.
Members have attended Federation ACWW information and fund raising events. In April 2014 we held a Ceylon Tea Tasting event, with speaker and afternoon tea, to raise money for the Sri Lanka Project. On the United Nations International Day of Rural Women 2015, we held an afternoon tea with the speaker telling us about monitoring projects, and the 2016 Triennial Conference. Both events very well attended.
WIs invite the ACWW Officer to speak at their meetings, where members have the opportunity to learn more about ACWW and how it works.  Members have recently been very supportive of fund raising by collecting broken or unwanted jewellery, a sack of jewellery having been posted to the recyclers.
The ACWW Officer, and some other members have regularly attended the Midland Supporters Group meetings, held twice a year, at WI House Derby. This gives the opportunity to meet other Federation ACWW Officers; staff from ACWW HQ; hear about fundraising projects and get ideas and information.
With more invitations to speak at WI meetings and good support for the ACWW events and projects, I think our members are showing an increased knowledge of ACWW.

